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HEADS UP!  
 

13
th

 September 2019 

 

We have had a nice quiet week and got on with the main business of 
learning to read, write and add up!  We have also been talking about 
how to behave at lunchtime and the importance of good manners at 
the table. 
 

I would like to thank everyone who has bought raffle tickets on the 
playground this week, supporting our fundraiser on Saturday 
towards a new mini bus.  I hope to see some of you there. Huge 
thanks to Julie Collingwood for organising it and acquiring some 
marvellous raffle prizes. 
 
Now that we have all settled back into the routine of school, I’m 
afraid I need to remind everyone of some basic school rules. 
Apologies for the nagging but it will really help life in school to run 
more smoothly if parents adhere to our dos and don’ts: 
 

 Class one and two children need to line up on the playground 
when the bell goes and parents should leave them there. 
Children must carry their own coat and bag into school 
and hang it on their peg.  As Grace said today, “We really are 
old enough to do it ourselves.” 

 If class one and two children are late, parents can also leave 
them at the door as they know the way to their class and they 
are quite safe once inside the school building. 

 Please write (or sew!) children’s names in ALL the clothing 
they bring to school including PE kit, jumpers, shoes and 
pumps. All their clothes look the same and changing after 
cricket with reception and Y1 was difficult this week because 
only one child had named clothing. 

 We have plenty of fruit for the children at break time but 
they are allowed to bring their own healthy snack if you 
wish. Unfortunately, milk is only for the 4 year olds in 
reception (government rules, not ours!). 
 

Thank you for your support with the above. 



 
We said goodbye to Liz Wagstaff today – many thanks for all your 
hard work this year Liz and best wishes for the future. 
 
Hope you all have a fabulous weekend. 
 
Kind regards 
Ms J Bromley 
 
Dates for next week include: 
 
Saturday 14th Sept.  Dr Joe’s Medicine Show 

Fundraising Event at Bollington Civic Hall 
Sunday 15th Sept.  Family Service at St. Christopher’s 10.45 am 
Tuesday 17th Sept.  Front Row Music Lessons 
Tuesday 17th Sept.  Swimming Yrs 2,3,4,5 & 6 
Wednesday 18th Sept. Macclesfield Museum Trip Yrs. 1 – 6 
Thursday 19th Sept.  Ethos Conference ( 5 children) 
Thursday 19th Sept.  Cricket Coaching  
Friday 20th Sept.  Forest Schools 
 
       
       

 

 

 

 

 

       

       

 

 

 


